
 

 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION 
 

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its regular meeting on June 4,2025. Ed 
Montalvo called to order at 6:00pm. 
 
Members Present:  Montalvo, Jacobs, Glombowski, Martin, Caplinger  
 
Members Absent:    None 
 

 
Meeting Minutes: 
 
Motion by Martin to accept May 7, 2025 Meeting Minutes, supported by Glombowski. Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  
 
Motion to accept May 2025 Treasurers report made by Caplinger, supported by Glombowski. Motion 
carried.   
 
Public Comment:  
 
 
Unfinished Business:   
 
 - Memorial Park Comcast – Motion made by Caplinger to cancel TV and just keep internet with 
Comcast, supported by Jacobs, motion carried. 
 
New Business:  
 

- Motion made by Caplinger to allow use of parking lot at Memorial Park for Elks Craft show in 
November, supported by Jacobs, motion carried.  

- Martin is starting to speak with DNR about possible walk path at 40th street pond – discussion 
and information gathering will continue.  

 
Park Reports: Managers: 
 
Hoover Park – Porta john damaged, need more picnic tables 
 
Wm. P. Thompson Pond (40th Street) – Fishing clinic June 7th. 
 
Lion’s Den – Zayas painting in progress 
 
Memorial Park – Roger is working on the lawns and everything looks great, will talk with Jeff about 
speed bump options. 
 
 
 
Park Reports: Commissioners: 
 
Memorial Park – Martin/Montalvo – Things are looking good. 



 

 

 
Wm. P. Thompson Pond (40th Street) – Glombowski – Things are looking good, pond treatment 
scheduled.  
 
Lion’s Den – Martin/Montalvo - Zayas painting in progress,    
 
Hoover – Jacobs/Caplinger – Full report given in writing, working list is in progress. Fence needs 
inspected, along with horseshoe pit repair. 
 
Board Correspondence:   
 
Scotty’s potties recommended 2 time a week service, motion made by Montalvo to do that, supported 
by Caplinger, motion carried.   
 
Adjournment:  Motion by Glombowski, support by Martin to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
 
Edward Brennan, Secretary 


